Meeting Minutes

Call to order

A meeting of Unit 244 was held at Highland Recreation Center on December 3, 2016. Attendees
included 116 unit members — 29 full tables including 3 tables of youth bridge.

Financial report was given by Terrell Bishop. Bill Hasty made a motion to approve the Financial Report
and was seconded by Keith Campbell. All approved. Anita Carlson thanked everyone for bringing
canned goods for the Salvation Army. Steve Aaron from the Salvation Army made a plea for bell ringers.

Approved for nomination to the board is Keith Campbell, and John Milholland.
Barbara Beier played the accordion.

Eldon Clayman’s speech on supporting the Unit 244 sectionals. Tim Hemphill brought up discussion
about a 499 game at our sectional.

Remembrance for the unit members who passed in the year.

Approval of minutes

Susan Duke made a motion to approve the minutes and Jean Socket seconded. All approved.

New Business

Up for reelection to the board is Terrell Bishop and Susan Duke. Floor will be open for nominees.
2018 Schedule — 2017 Mini McKinney and Ace of Aces Awards will be at our May Sectional. Christas
party December 1, 2018

Adjournment
Eldon Clayman asked John Milholland to say the blessing and we adjourned at 12:30 p.m.

Dorrie J Hasty
Secretary Date of approval



